
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To:  Santaquin City Mayor & Council 
From:  Benjamin A. Reeves, Santaquin City Manager 
Date:  April 6, 2021 
Subject: Municipal Wastewater Report 
 

Mayor & Council,  

Each year, state law requires operators of municipal wastewater systems to complete an annual 
report and have that report reviewed and approved by the city council.  The purpose of this 
review is to ensure that the city council is aware of the future capital needs of operating our 
sewer treatment plant.   

This approval is an annual housekeeping item for your consideration and approval.  


